
 

        Please refer to the advert that was published on the 07 March 2023, 
Mogalakwena Local Municipality wish to advise the bidders of the Correct specification of 
Door trellis on the below Quotation 

NOTICE NO 03 
   
 

No Description      Quantity  
1. Single door trellis 1200 X 2150 1 Amended 

2. Sliding window     2530x950 1  

3. Single door trellis 1100x2150 1  

4. Single door trellis 1130x2150 1  

5. Single door trellis 910x1800 1  

 

 

Mogalakwena Municipality will evaluate, adjudicate and award the bids in accordance with 

the PPPFA of 2022  
  
DOCUMENTS CONTAINING THE CONDITIONS OF BIDS AND REQUIREMENTS CAN BE DOWNLOADED on 

www.mogalakwena.gov.za.  

  

The respective project name with the project number must be clearly marked on the envelope before 

submission.  Complete tender documents, fully priced, signed and sealed in an envelope must be 

deposited in the Tender Box at Mogalakwena Municipality, 54 Retief Street, Mokopane, by no later 

than 10:00 a.m. on the 13th  March  2023.  

  

No late, faxed, telegraphic, emailed and telephonic tenders will be accepted. The council also 

reserves the right to negotiate further conditions and requirements with the successful tenderer.  

  

NB* Service providers should take note that no bid/service will be awarded to a service provider who 

is not registered and valid on Web Based Central Supplier Database (CSD).  

  

Enquiries related to this tenders must be addressed to Corporate Support Services at 015 491 9602, 

for administrative enquires should be directed to Supply Chain Management at 015 491 

9731/9671/9662/9647.   

  

The Municipality does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any tender and reserves the right to 

accept any tender or any part thereof, which may result in the acceptance of more than one tender, 

whichever the case may be.   

  
M.M MALULEKA  

MUNICIPAL MANAGER  

54 RETIEF STREET  

MOKOPANE 0601                                                                             
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